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Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Sidewalk Installations  
Crews have been working hard to continue making 
meaningful progress in the sidewalk installations. 
Sidewalk installation should be wrapping up with the 
3rd to 4th Street block early next week, then moving 
North to do the areas between 4th and 5th Street. Due 
to colder temperatures, the concrete will take a little 
longer to cure, but as of now, that has not prevented 
us from providing access to businesses. 

Storm Sewer Installation at 5th Street  
As most of you are probably aware, we have been 
working on getting the storm sewer installations 
complete on 5th Street and the Meridian 
intersection.  We will be adding several new storm 
sewer structures in that intersection to replace old, 
deteriorated inlets and manholes.  Look for things to 
wrap up in the next couple of weeks in that 
area.  Once storm sewer operations are complete, we 
will relay asphalt and life will go back to normal. Thank 
you for your patience as we worked through this!  The 
improvements made at Meridian were beneficial to 
relieving some historical drainage issues east of 
downtown, so it was a big improvement for lots of 
Tipton residents. 


